
3 – 5 Newsletter from Mrs. Arnold                                                            

Monday, April 1, 2019 

Hot Lunch – Hot lunch will be chicken fried rice on Friday at a cost 

of $2.00. 

Basket for Entertainment Night – We are still looking for 

donations for our class basket for the raffle/silent auction/fund 

raiser for entertainment night. Our theme is Camping. Some ideas 

the kids had for this are: flashlight, s’mores supplies, pudgy pie makers, campfire lighter, card 

games, lantern, bug spray. Please know that if your family is planning to donate a basket on 

your own, I don’t expect you to also contribute to the class one. 

Entertainment Night Practice – Entertainment Night is coming up fast, April 5. Monday, April 1, 

Tuesday, April 2, and Thursday April 4, everyone from grades K- 8 will be taking the Coleman 

bus to Trinity in Coleman to practice for Entertainment Night. You will need to pick up your 

children at Trinity when we are done.  Monday: 4:30, Tuesday: 4, Thursday: 4.  Of course if you 

have children in the upper grades, you can pick up all your children at 4:30 on Tuesday and 

Thursday. 

Please try to have costumes ready for practice on Tuesday if your children didn’t have them for 

today. 

Science Fair – April 12 is coming up quickly.  Boards are available for purchase from school for 

$4. Next week on Tuesday or Thursday, each student will share their science findings with our 

class. Students will need to have all parts of their projects at school for their presentation. 

Students may bring things as early as the weekend. 

 Tuesday, April 9 – David, Addie H., Jeremiah, Paul 

 Thursday, April 11 – Addie O., Jack, Brady, Rose, Katelyn 

ReadnQuiz – For quarter 4, every student is choosing their own point goal. I am hoping people 

will start earlier with their reading. ☺ Also, since this is the last quarter and report cards need 

to be out at the end of school, the reading period will end on May 28. That’s Tuesday of the last 

week of school. 

 

 

 


